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NEWSLETTER-FERRUARY, 1981

As many of you know, this is a very
busy mogth. Below are the details, if
you can help, please don't hesitate
to let us know. -

SPECIAL EVENT:

The mcst important project in the planning now, is the Human
Resources Conferencé. slated for Feb.13,14,and 15. Several people
have volunteered to help out on several committees. If you've for-
gotten to register,the fee is $20. WHAT'S THE MONEY FOR ? There
are booking costs, administration fies levied by the university,
room rentals, truck rentals, billettimg expenses, and food.
WHAT'S IN IT FOR YOU ? Learn how we #%re operating our club.You
may find a way to improve our performance. Y¥ou may even learn
how to set your own committee , with your interests,and lead
other peoBlle toward a common goal. There will be a wine and cheese
party, a cultural exchange program, a dance on Saturday night,

" and a buffet on Sunday morning. Friday evening, the night of the
wine and cheese party, the entertainment will be live. We have
some people to entertain us on the piano,as well as some short
skits.But we have more room for you if feel you can pitch in.
The entire event should be a learning experience for us all, and we
are looking forward to seeing a lot of participants from the Guelph
area. Get in touch with Jeff, or Rene at 823-(l), Jim at s24-(.

or on the Gayline at 836-&55O.Thanks' and GOOD IUCK !

LIKE TO KEEP UP TO DATE

On 94.5 of the F M dial,you may be able to pick up, with a good
F M anntenna, the GAY NEWS AND VIEWS radio show. Tuesday evening at
6:00 PM, there are interviews, and music. So.....tune ini! V

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR DUES ? If you would like to keep in the know,and
recieve the monthly publication, send us $5,for membership to our

Qrganization- Gayline - 836-4550 Office - 824-4120 ext 8575
ﬁ | Box 773, Guelph, Ont.N1H 6L8 - Office: 221 U.Centre, University of Guelph



CALENDAR OF EVENTSH*##* ¥

Feb. 4-This Wed. night meeting will have Peter Biro address the meeting.
Peter is running for C.S.A. presidency,and has something to say.

Feb. 7-A GATHERING wll take place in Kitchener at 14 Pequegnat Ave.At
8:30, the discussion is on Lesbians and Gay men in the community.It's
a BYOB event, and for information call 579-({ -

Feb.10+(Tue.) There is a ppeaking engagement with Prof.Sam Lucre on
Human Sexuality. It's at 8;CC pm, in the Hotel and Food Admin.
Building.

Feb.11-This meeting will finalize the plans. for the conference. If
you are billefting; or helping, PLEASE come!
****f(-****************************************%********************
Feb.13-Wine and Cheese Party Y4 Coffee House. Conference Delagates.will
find info enclosed in info package, others,you may attend, '
please call 836-4550 for details. 4 ; »
Feb.14-DANCE AT PETER CLARK HALL,UNIVERSITY CENTRE, LOWER LEV.L.Fay at
dco., or conference delagates see info packgge.
Feb. 18 B AR X e From the OTTice,km 221
university centre. .'
Feb.25-There will be a general discussion, topic>is still open,but
I'm sur e it*1l be quite interestingllil! ' ,
Feb.21-There will be another GATHERING at the same location as the Feb.
‘ 7th meeting. The topic is open at this point, but a good time is
assured.

“Hi. Remember me?” . ‘90



~

THE MONTH IN REVIEW......

The dance we held at the 01d Schoolkouse,
had a very good end result,and encouraged a lot
of us whom are planning the upcoming conference.

We hope you will continue your support,we need
all the encouragment we can get!! We had a good

number of guests from Toronto, and a very good number of womyn pa¥-
ticipated, to make the evening fantastic. The music was great, the
prices were right, and Paul's PIZZA won over many appetites.

A lot of interest was shown a% the Self-Defence Demonstration.
The discussion which followed assur2d the organizers thier efforts
were appreciated. As a result, some of us are going to Hamilton,
to participate in the program. The cost is minimmal,and the time
is right-Thursday evening. If you would like to come along, you can
contact Jim at 824-{. R

We also viewed some movies.We watched the 1% hr.program Sharing
Secrets. This was on television a fz:w weeks back, and for those that
missed it, the second chance arose.

ADVERTISING. ..

If you have a personal éd, or a business ad you would like to
see placed in our publication, please get in touch with our office,
for arrangements. We feel we have a loyal clientel,and the buying
Gay moto can syrely help a lot of us. '

A FEW REMINDERS.....

We still need sleeping accomadation for about-100- people, for
Friday and Saturday nights. This is a great time to meet people fvom
surrounding areas, and make some new friends. The guests are bring3h9
with them sleeping bags, so this can help meatters along. Please get
in touch with Jim, Rod, or Rene at 836-4550,

Also, if you've moved,and didn't tell us,we still have impofit-
ant info for you at the office. N

I wouid like to take this time now, to thank all of you who have
helped us in the planning of the conference, and am looking forward to
working with you during that weekend.THANKS,AND GOOD LUCK TO ALL !
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